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On 17 December 2017, we organized a Christmas celebration in the Embassy of Peace in 

Sofia. Most of our blessed families and a few other guests participated. First we read True 

Father’s words about Christmas and Jesus, then our foreign sisters presented their birth 

country’s Christmas tradition. We had presentations from Albania, Slovakia, Italy and 

Hungary. It was a nice intercultural evening. At the end, we shared typical Christmas food, 

mainly sweets from our countries. 


